----Original Message-----

From: Maryanne Nicholls ≤

Sent: 22 November 2021 15:31

To: East Anglia ONE North <= EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk >

Subject: Invitation from Secretary of State to comment on EA1N/2 as per letter of 2 November 2021

Dear Sirs,

I write again to strongly protest at this planning application. The A1094 is a totally unsuitable road for this sort of infrastructure project. It is not only too narrow in parts for two lorries to pass one another safely, but it is also prone to flood badly when there is any heavy rain, making it doubly treacherous.

The cumulative effect on the whole area if this project were to go ahead would be totally disastrous, not only for the areas tourism trade., but eco systems too. There has been an inadequate cumulative impact assessment, and I strongly urge the Secretary of State to go for a split decision, and find a brownfield or industrial site for the onshore infrastructure.

Yours faithfully

Maryanne Nicholls